
 

 

A Tradition at Sacred Heart 
 

Remember a loved one at Christmas with a poinsettia  

which will be used to beautify our altar and sanctuary. 
 

Return your list of names of those to be honored and memorialized  

to the parish office by noon on Thursday, December 19, 2024.  

 A Memorial booklet will be prepared and will be available  

on the parish website before Christmas. 
 

Suggested donation for flowers is $15 each. 

Write the name(s) below, make your check payable to  

Sacred Heart Church,  

attach it to your order, and place it in the offertory basket or mail it to 

the parish office at P.O. Box 1524, Tampa, FL 33601-1524. 

 

Number 

of Plants 

 Memorials (to the deceased) 

Print name as it is to appear in the Memorial booklet 

  
 

  
 

  
 

   

   

 

Number 

of Plants 

 Honorees (for the living) 

Print name as it is to appear in the Memorial booklet 

   

   

   

  
Plants at $15 each = $_______________ 

Total    
 

By:     

  Please print clearly  Telephone number 

     

  Email address   
 

Thank you for your support of our historic church. 

 


